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10/28/2019

Re: ACCESSORY SAFETY RECALL – Monkey 125/A #1 - Update

Dear Honda Powersports Dealer:

On October 14, 2019, Honda launched an ACCESSORY SAFETY RECALL and STOP SALE on the
genuine Honda Rear Carrier accessory for Monkey 125/A motorcycles.

SERVICE BULLETIN
Service Bulletin Monkey 125/A #1 is now available on iN.
The Service Bulletin can also be accessed by clicking here.

PARTS INFORMATION
A replacement part will not be offered.
A refund will be provided instead of a replacement part.

Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this action.

If you have any questions, please contact AHM TechLine through TechLine Connect on iN or contact
your District Service Manager.

 

Sincerely,

American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Powersports Products                                                                                 Bulletin # 19-0267

 

Sent on 10 28 2019     Expires on 11 27 2019

From American Honda Powersports Products

Subject Monkey 125/A #1 Service Bulletin now available
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